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“Finally, brethren,

PRAY FOR US,
that the word of the Lord 
may have free course, and 
be glorified, even as it is 

with you.”
(2Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchez Family
Reaching Spain for the Glory of God!

Prayer Letter
September-October 2011

Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners,

May this letter find you enjoying the blessing of our Lord! Greetings from the land of Spain!

Just last week we came back to Spain from a short furlough we made during the months of September and 
October. We needed to visit some churches that we were unable to visit in previous years. It was a real 
blessing to us to be able to see pastors and people that for several years we could not see. Also, we want to 
express our deep gratitude for a church in Virginia that lent us the money for the tickets. We have to return 
$2,000.00. If you could help in this matter it would be greatly appreciated. Please, prayerfully consider it.

Upon our return, lots of things requiring our attention are on our desk and in the 
house. Answering correspondence, unloading the baggage, changing summer 
for winter clothes in our closets, etc… Besides all that, we have to prepare the 
remaining things for our 20th Men’s Prayer Conference next week. Dr. H.T. 
Spence, Foundations Bible College’s President,  is coming to preach for us the 
five messages we have during those 24 hours. Also, he will be preaching in 
Navarra and in Oviedo. Please, pray for him as he preaches to us on the theme I 
chose for this year, “Sanctification in Iniquity’s Days”.  Pray also for all the 
people that have to travel from different places over Spain. 

We are very thankful to Pedro and Charo Torres who in our absence has done a wonderful work in taking 
care of the church. He ministered in the pulpit and she with our children’s Sunday School.

Announcement! Please, take note of the new E-mail address we have: alesamfina@gmail.com. The 
previous address has been hacked. We lost all our e-mail addresses in our contact list. 

Another prayer request! We are prayerfully considering starting Bible Studies in our home. For several 
years we have tried to evangelize ten villages not too far from the place where we live. We believe it is time 
for us to provide a place where the people could call and meet with us to answer questions and study the 
Bible. Please, pray for that too. 

Last year, a man named Clemente called me on the phone and started asking spiritual questions. After a 
couple of hours talking with him he decided to come to visit us at the church. The following week he was 
saved, and in such a way that we can see the evidence very clearly. It was at the end of August last year. 
Since then we all started to pray for his wife, Raquel. After many months she 
started to visit us very timidly, and just the very same week that Clemente 
celebrated his first spiritual birthday, she confessed the Lord Jesus as her 
personal Savior. She said that being both Catholics she could not understand at 
the beginning how he could move from that religion. Seeing how his life has 
changed so much she became interested in the things he said to her. Finally, she 
recognized that only Jesus could save her, and she received Him into her heart. 
Now, both are some of the more faithful people attending all the services. That 
has been one of the most precious blessings we have received this year,  and we 
wanted to share with you because you are part of it.

We are now preparing for Christmas Programs. December is going to be full of activities. We want it to be a 
spiritual work far more than mere activity. The Season that is coming is very dangerous for us as Christians. 
More and more the activities are taking the place of the Holy Spirit, and we need to watch over to maintain 
Christmas in the spiritual realm.

Let us pray one for others that we may maintain our spiritual interest so more people would come to the 
Lord Jesus asking for salvation.

May the Lord be with all of you. Thanks for your faithfulness both in prayer and financial support. The 
economy is not helping much, but we need to keep on. God knows all.

 Yours in Christ’s Holy Name,
              The Sanchez Family, your missionaries in Spain
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